
 
 
 

 
Community Need 
The community is in desperate need of volunteers for 
the HOA Board, including a new president, and 
volunteers for HOA events and subcommittees.  If 
you are interested or have questions about 
participating, please contact Lori Matteson at 
starlori@yahoo.com 
 

Just Dues… 
Good News!  Crosswinds Homeowners’ dues are 
waived for 2020!!  Due to very frugal spending on the 
part of the HOA Board and also 
partially due to the decline in 
participation at this summer’s pool 
party, you won’t owe dues until 
November 2021.  Your dues cover 
the maintenance and electrical 
expenses of the Crosswinds 
entrance signs on Strickland 
Road, the bi-annual neighborhood 
mixers, the summer pool party 
and the Halloween party.  Other basic costs include 
printing newsletters, publishing directories and 
maintaining our website.  Thanks to all who have 
contributed and participated in the past. 
 
 

Luminaries Light up 
Crosswinds! 

Luminary kits are available to 
Crosswinds HOA members 
through their block captains for 
$4.00 per set.  A set includes 12 
bags, 12 candles and sand.  
Residents are asked to order 
the kits from their Block Captain 
by November 3rd.  Block 
Captains will deliver the kits 
prior to the December 24th lighting.  Rain date is 
December 25th.  Your Block Captain will be 
contacting you soon to take your order and collect for 
luminaries. Please make checks out to: Crosswinds 
HOA. 
 
On December 8th at 1 pm, we will begin luminary 
assembly in the Heenan’s driveway at 1100 Anchor 
Court. All residents are welcome to come out to 
socialize and lend a hand assembling the kits. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It’s Halloween Party Time! 
Once again, Anchor Court cul-de-sac neighbors have 
volunteered to host our annual Halloween Party and 
Parade.  The event will be held on Thursday, October 
31st, beginning at 5:00 pm.  Adult and kids’ costume 
contests judging will start about 5:15 pm, followed by 
the parade and serving of pizza.  Water will be on 
hand, but feel free to BYOB if you wish. 
  
Crosswinds residents of ALL ages are welcome---
there is NO COST to attend.  It’s a great opportunity 
to meet your neighbors!  Partygoers are welcome to 
bring desserts or other finger foods to share.  
  
Cars will not be permitted in 
the Anchor Court cul-de-sac. 
So, if driving, please plan to 
park cars on Harbor Drive. 
We also ask that partygoers 
walk and stand within the 
Anchor Court cul-de-sac 
pavement only and not on 
the lawns of Anchor Court 
homeowners.  Thanks for 
your cooperation with this request. 

In the event of rain, the party will be cancelled.  If you 
have any questions or would like to help out with this 
event contact Cara Kelber  at clkelber@outlook.com 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

 
 
 
 
HOA Board of Directors 
President:  OPEN 
Vice President:  Lori Matteson 
Treasurer:  Krista Adams  
Directory:  Craig Sampson  
Newsletter:  Cynthia Johnson  
Website:  Eric Szymczyk  
Member at Large: Cara Kelber 
Crosswinds Website:  
http://www.crosswindsraleigh.com 

WindWord  

 The official newsletter of the Crosswinds Homeowners’ Association  
 

The October 2019 edition of… 

Oct. 31    Halloween Party (5 pm) 
Nov. 3     Have you ordered your luminaries? 
Dec. 8     Luminary Assembly 
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